
 

 

 

 

Circular No: Nov/04/2024                             Date: 15-11-2024 

Circular 

 

Subject: Shift to Online Classes and Postponement of PA-2 Exams for Classes 

Nursery to V 

Dear Parents, 

Due to the prevailing poor air quality, it has been decided that physical classes for students 

from Nursery to Class V will be discontinued from 16th November 2024. Teachers will 

conduct these classes online, and the timetable for the online classes will be shared with 

students today. 

Additionally, please note that the PA-2 examinations for Classes I to V originally scheduled 

from 16th November to 19th November 2024, have been postponed until further notice. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

Warm regards,  

 

Dr. Lakshya Chhabaria 
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